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THIS COMMUNITY AWARENESS BULLETIN IS EXAMPLE OF THE BOSTON COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENTS 
COMITTMENT TO PROVIDING INFORMATION ABOUT REPORTED CRIMES IN THE AREA. THIS COMMUNICATION 

IS NOT INTENDED TO BE A COMPREHENSIVE RECORD OF ALL REPORTED OR ACTUAL CRIMES. THE BOSTON 
COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENT RELIES ON THE REPORT OF CITIZENS AND OTHER AGENCIES FOR INFOR-
MATION ON INCIDENTS OFF CAMPUS. THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS BULLETIN IS SUBJECT TO 
CHANGE AS NEW FACTS AND CIRCUMSTANCES ARISE. FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS CRIME OR      

OTHER  OFF CAMPUS CRIMES, CONTACT THE AGENCY OF JURSIDICTION. 

Boston College Police Department 

140 Commonwealth Avenue, Maloney Hall 

Chestnut Hill MA 02467 

Emergency: 617-552-4444  Non-Emergency: 617-552-4440 

www.bc.edu/bcpd           www.facebook.com/bcpolice 

On Saturday, January 28th, at approximately 7:20 p.m., the Boston and Boston College Po-

lice Departments responded to an off-campus residence for a report of a suspicious person, 

and possible attempted breaking & entering in the area of Foster Street, Brighton. The vic-

tim reported that an unidentified male wearing a hooded sweatshirt was observed looking 

around through their home camera at the rear door. Upon further investigation, there were 

no signs of an attempt to force entry, nor was anything reported missing. 

As a reminder the Boston College Police Department encourages you to do the following:  

Lock your doors and windows at all times. This includes patio doors, and windows on 

upper floors.  

Keep items such as ladders secured and away from your residence.  

Be aware of your surroundings and get to know your neighbors.  

Avoid leaving valuables in plain site from windows.  

Report suspicious activity and persons to police immediately, with as much detailed in-

formation as possible.  

 

 

 


